
  
 

 

 

 

   
 

INDIAN VALLEY Y CHILD CARE CLOSING 

 

To our Indian Valley Family YMCA Child Care Families, 

 

Shortly before 2 p.m. today, Friday, March 27, a parent of a child who attends our program 

notified us that they had tested positive for COVID-19. The parent received the results today, 

but noted that the test was done on March 17. 

As a result, we are shutting down the Vernon Child Care Center (375 Hartford Turnpike) 

effective immediately. We do not yet have a scheduled date for reopening. 

We have been diligently cleaning our facilities, and upon reopening this week we implemented 

additional safety measures, but we recommend everyone be cautious. We hope you are healthy, 

and we are here for you to answer any questions you might have to the best of our ability.  

Please stay tuned to your email and our Facebook page for resources and activities do you with 

your children during this time, and we can't wait to see everyone when we reopen. 

 

Sincerely, 

The Indian Valley Family YMCA Team 

 


